
For full project details visit: 
www.Michigan.gov/127Corridor

Plan Ahead: Mi Drive
US-127 lane closures will lengthen commute times during 
peak traffic hours. I-69 and I-96 provide alternatives that may 
be more convenient for accessing Lansing during construction. 
Check Mi Drive (https://Michigan.gov/Drive) for current closures. 

US-127/I-496 Rebuilding from I-96 to I-496

Sign up for email updates through GovDelivery

MDOT_LanJxn MichiganDOT

Stay Informed:

Direct questions to the Ramp Up US-127 project team: MDOT-127Corridor@Michigan.gov.

Project Location  
and Overview
In 2024, northbound US-127 
lanes were rebuilt and expanded, 
improving access to Dunckel Road, 
Trowbridge Road and I-496.

Southbound US-127  
Reconstruction 
This spring, southbound traff ic 
will be crossed over to share the 
northbound side of the freeway. 
The project is anticipated to be 
complete this fall.
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https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/MiDrive/map

